-----Original Message-----

From: TomWard@courts.ie [mailto:TomWard@courts.ie] On Behalf Of dublinreview@courts.ie

Sent: 28 August 2014 02:10

To: Tom O'Neill

Subject: RE: Submission on Tallaght Courthouse.

Dear Mr.O'Neill

I  refer  to  your  e-mail  dated  22nd  August  2014  with attachment concerning  the  review  of Circuit and District Court Services in the Greater Dublin Area.

On  behalf of Mr. Brendan Ryan, Chief Executive of the Courts Service, I wish to acknowledge receipt of the Council’s resolution of 14th July concerning  Tallaght  Courthouse.  The  Note of the Resolution will be placed  before  the  Building  Committee  of  the  Board of the Courts Service  and  the  Board  of the Courts Service, who will take it into account when making their decision.

Yours sincerely

Tom Ward

Chief Clerk
